
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY
AIR QUALITY DIVISION

ACTIVITY REPORT: On-site Inspection
P003266861

FACILITY: Speedway SuperAmerica LLC SSA 2305 SRN / ID: P0032
LOCATION: 6041 S. Pennsylvania Ave, LANSING DISTRICT: Lansing
CITY: LANSING COUNTY: INGHAM
CONTACT: Jenny Roether , Consultant ACTIVITY DATE: 03/31/2023
STAFF: Michelle Luplow COMPLIANCE STATUS:  Compliance SOURCE CLASS: 
SUBJECT: Onsite inspection to determine compliance with General PTI 122-12 for a soil vapor extraction remediation process
RESOLVED COMPLAINTS: 

Inspected by: Michelle Luplow

Speedway Contacts:

                Jason Conant, Atlas ATC Division Manager (jason.conant@oneatlas.com)

                Jenny Roether, Atlas ATC Project Manager (jenny.roether@oneatlas.com)

                Sean Ericksen, Marathon Petroleum (seericksen@marathonpetroleum.com)

Purpose

Conduct an unannounced, onsite, scheduled compliance inspection of the Speedway (Site #2305) Soil Vapor 
Extraction (SVE) remediation system (with catalytic oxidation control), located at an operational gas station to 
determine compliance with General PTI No. 122-12. Records indicate this is the first time this site has been 
inspected. This source is currently owned and operated by Marathon Petroleum and Atlas ATC are the 
consultants managing the remediation project.

Facility Background/Regulatory Discussion

Prior to onsite investigation of this facility I spoke with Atlas ATC consultant, Jason Conant, to discuss 
operations at this site, as well as EGLE RRD staff. Jason Conant stated that there are no records that a 
remediation system was installed at this site. They conduct groundwater monitoring and report the findings to 
EGLE RRD. They plan to submit a closure request to RRD by early 2024.

In February 2023, Atlas submitted report “17497 Speedway 2305 Semiannual Monitoring Report from 2022” to 
RRD, which detailed that future site actions included groundwater monitoring and reporting, draft deed 
restrictions, and evaluation of the site for closure. There is no evidence, based on review of files by RRD staff, 
Autumn Henney, that any remediation systems were installed at this site. She stated that it appears the 
concentrations of contaminants are decreasing and therefore believes that a remediation system will not be 
installed; however, groundwater monitoring and sample collection will continue on a quarterly basis.

Inspection

On March 31, 2023, at approximately 11:20 a.m. I arrived at 6041 South Pennsylvania, Lansing, which is currently 
a Speedway gas station. While onsite I verified that no remediation systems, of any type, appeared to be installed 
at this location.
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Compliance Statement

A void request will be submitted for General PTI No 122-12 because the remediation system equipment was never 
installed.
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